
 
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) 

RE: APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER TO FACILITATE THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION AND ASSIST WITH THE 

UPDATING OF THE UTHUKELA MARINE PROTECTED AREA MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Ezemvelo KZN Wildlife, in partnership with the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment (DFFE), invites 

suitable and interested service providers to respond to the Expression of Interest invitation by submitting a company 

profile and curriculum vitae ONLY. Selected consultants will be invited to attend a site briefing where detailed Terms 

of Reference for the project will be provided to the service providers. Service providers will be requested to submit 

their quotations, based on these Terms of Reference, by the deadline confirmed at the site briefing.  

Please mark your submission clearly with the following: uThukela Marine Protected Area  Management Plan.  

Your submission should be emailed on or before the closing of 24 July 2024 to the following email address: 

nonhlem@wildtrust.co.za. Documents submitted after the closing date for the EOI will not be considered. 

Any enquiries relating to this EOI must be directed to Dr Welly Qwabe at: Qwabew@kznwildelife.com 
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